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By John Heiser
William George, Kenneth Judd, and Gene 

Thornton are the candidates for the two 
open four-year positions on the Donala 

Water and Sanitation District Board of 
Directors currently occupied by Dale 
Schendzielos, who is term-limited, and 
George, who is running for re-election. 
This was Schendzielos’ last meeting as a 
board member. See photo on page 11.

Bob Denny, Gar Graham, and Tim 
Wheeler are the candidates for the one 
two-year vacancy created when Tim 
Murphy resigned. Judd was appointed by 
the board in September to fill the vacancy 
until the May 8 election.

Statements from the six candidates 
are on page 12.

To be eligible to vote, a person must 
have resided in the district for 30 days or 
more, own taxable real or personal prop-
erty within the district, or be obligated to 

pay taxes under a contract to purchase tax-
able property within the district.

The polling place for the May 8 elec-
tion is the district office at 15850 Holbein 
Drive. The polling place will be open 
from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. 

For more information, contact 
Jackie Sipes, Donala’s office manager 
and designated election official, at 488-
3603. Email messages may be sent at 
www.donalawater.org/contact-us.html.
Donala Extended Water Supply 

Study nears conclusion
At the April 19 monthly meeting of the 
board, Dana Duthie, Donala district gen-
eral manager, distributed draft copies of 
the Donala Extended Water Supply Study 
(DEWSS) executive summary to get com-
ments from the board. 

Since August 2010, the $220,000 
DEWSS project has been examining 
alternative ways effluent from the waste-
water treatment plant could be captured, 
extensively treated, and mixed in with 
the district’s water supply. The district is 
looking to reclaim about 300 acre-feet per 
year. An acre-foot is 326,851 gallons.

For more on the DEWSS and 
its initial results, see www.ocn.me/
v11n8.htm#dwsd.

The results of the study will be pre-
sented at the May 17 board meeting.

Flaming Gorge update
Duthie reported on the Flaming Gorge 
Task Force meeting held March 27 in 
Glenwood Springs. 

The task force is examining two 
proposals to pipe water from the Flaming 
Gorge Reservoir in northwestern Colo-
rado or the Green River in southwestern 
Wyoming to the Front Range. 

One of the proposals is being pur-

Above: Donala board president 
William George (left) and director 
David Powell (center) congratulate 
Terri Ladouceur on being named the 
employee of the quarter. Photo by 
John Heiser.
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May 8 election to fill three openings on five-member board

  8.3 %
YTM*

Yield to Maturity due 12/1/2016

Sprint Nextel Corp.
• Rated B+ by Standard and Poor’s
• Interest paid semi-annually
• Non-callable

*Yield effective as of 4/17/2012, subject to availability and price 
change. Yield and market value will fluctuate if sold prior to maturity.

Securities offered through LPL Financial, Member FINRA/SIPC
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o Performance and Instruction

Gina Forero
B.M., M.S.

The Julliard School 
New York, NY

Beginner to 
Advanced

(719) 337-7742
ginaforeropianostudio@yahoo.com

www.ginaforeropiano.com

Give the gift 
of  music 

with a gift 
certificate

Monday, May 7, 5:30 pm
Sundance Mountain Lodge 

1865 Woodmoor Drive 

Come enjoy the creations by local chefs 
given specific food items from the TLC 

pantry – similar to the TV show “Chopped”! 
Local restaurants will showcase what they 
can make from food that our clients often 

receive in their commodities basket or  
from our pantry. 

Cost $10 per person plus one donated item 
from the following list: Powdered laundry 

detergent, Toilet paper, Shampoo, 
Conditioner, Toothpaste, Feminine products, 

Deodorant, and Child diapers (size 3-6). 
Children ten and under free with paid adult. 

For information, call (719) 481-4864


